
 

Week Gone/Week Ahead – 21st May 2021 

Centre Academy London 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, Students and Staff, 

 

The newsletter this week comes from a very 

windy St John’s Hill! However, despite the wind 

and rain we have still had a full week. 

 

Our ‘Day in The Life of’ talk, which will take 

place this afternoon, is from three members of 

the police force. They will be speaking to 

students about their jobs and also other 

occupations that are involved in supporting the 

police.  

 

Next Thursday we have the Immunisation 

Team coming to School for Year 8 and Year 9 

HPV vaccinations. Parents of these year groups 

have been emailed, please can you have the 

completed forms in school on Monday. Next 

week is also our final week before half term – 

and next Friday 28th May is the last day in 

School for our GCSE class (Parmentier). All 

other students will be back on the 7th June 

2021 for the second half of the Summer Term. While we will not be able to have some of 

our usual Parent events (like our Science and Art fairs), we are still hoping that lockdown 

measures will ease according to the current timetable. This will mean that our Sports Day 

will be able to run as planned. More information on this will be provided once we are able 

to confirm this.  

 

I hope that you all have a wonderful weekend! 

Miss Maddison  

  

 

Friday 28th May 2021: 

Last Day onsite for GCSE (Parmentier) 

students. 

 

Monday 31st May – Friday 4th June: 

Half Term 

 

Thursday 24th June: 

Last Day onsite for HSD Graduates 

 

Friday 25th June: 

Last Day onsite for HSF Graduates 

 

Friday 2nd July 2021: 

Inset Day and (hopefully!) Graduation 

 

Friday 9th July 2021: 

End of Term and (hopefully!) Sports Day 

Upcoming Dates 

Student of the Week certificates have been awarded to students this week, who also 

receive five House Points. Well done for your fantastic work! 

    

 

 

 

        

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The winner of the house point competition this week is: 

Effra 

Congratulations to them for winning and well done to all students for their hard work over the 

week. 

 

Chatelet 
 

In their humanities lessons Chatelet have been learning about the Romans. Following this 

they have attempted to recreate Italian living (the pizza went down a treat!). They also 

channelled their ‘inner bake-off’ by decorating cupcakes in their Art lesson. 


